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State of Washington
UTC
David Lykken » Pipeline Safety Program

Pipeline Safety Director

Washington Ultilities & Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Avista’s Proposed Training for Washington City, County, and State Workers per
UTC - Avista Settlement Agreement, PG-082253

Dear Mr. Lykken:

As per the above referenced settlement agreement, please review the draft materials
prepared by Avista’s training staff for training of city, county, and state personnel
responsible for excavations in the vicinity of Aldyl A pipe that are included with this
email. Avista is submitting these for review per the agreement 30 days prior to
conducting the training. The materials include a brochure and 2 PowerPoint
presentations.

Please provide feedback, including changes, to us by June 28 if possible, so that Avista’s
training staff has the required time needed to finish publishing the material for the

training sessions.

If you have any questions, please contact Mike Faulkenberry at (509) 495-8499 or me at
(509) 495-2760 for more information.

Respectfully,

\WL&—”

Jody Morehouse
Manager, Gas Compliance
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Mike Faulkenberry



